RHN: Change in Business Registration Certificate
On 19 Oct 2017, Haninh Railway Joint Stock Company announced the change in Business Registration Certificate as follows:
Change in legal representative 

1. Legal representative before the change: Mr. Vu Dinh Tuan – Director

2. Legal representative after the change: Mr. Dau Van Luong – Director

Reason for the change: based on Board resolution No. 783/ NQ – HDQT – DSHN dated 11 Oct 2017 and Decision No, 786/ QD – DSGN dated 11 Oct 2017
Effective date: 18 Oct 2017

